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John Smith Gumbula:  Hello, I'm John Smith Gumbula, a local Aboriginal artist. Welcome here 
to Jagara and Turubul country. I've been in the arts for over 25 years. I've travelled the world 
promoting Indigenous art and culture. One of the most important things, I believe, for us Indigenous 
people is the preservation of our culture, the connection that we have to the country. A very 
important part of that development, within our Indigenous economies, is our Aboriginal arts. It 
affects all Indigenous people, here in the country, regarding the production of fake Indigenous arts 
being sold, within our communities, within the markets here in Australia. It's seriously jeopardising 
our incomes and our livelihood. 

Indigenous art is our fundamental right, as Indigenous people of this country, in preserving, 
promoting, engaging and creating opportunities for our people, for our families and for our 
community. It's not just about one state. It's not just about one community. It's about all of our 
communities and all of our Indigenous artists, out there, trying to make a better life. Putting these 
laws in place is something that would protect our people, protect our intellectual property, our lights, 
our culture. What's happening at the moment is cultural theft, plain and simple as that. The 
government needs to stand up and stop these rip-offs. 

This is a very serious matter. The Fake Art Campaign is a very important campaign and, 
hopefully, it will be one of many other campaigns that will be contributing to our communities and 
culture for the future, for our kids and for our people. So I fully endorse this project and welcome all 
Indigenous leaders, and all Indigenous artists and people from all communities across the country, to 
stand up and speak out loud, to come together and solve this issue and protect our people. Create 
those bridges of positiveness and togetherness and work together and create a stronger Indigenous 
economy in this country. 

 


